iBALTIMOR

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO; Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodic, PresW

DATE: July 20, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 11-0728
City Streets — Opening — Certain Streets and Alleys Bounded by Hoffman Street,
Proctor Street, Fast Preston Street, and Greenmount Avenue

I'he Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 11-0728, an ordinance for the purpose of City Streets-Opening-Certain streets
and alleys bounded by Hoffman, Proctor, East Preston Streets, and Greenmount Avenue. BDC
has reviewed and supports the proposed ordinance. This project will increase the vitality of the
surrounding community as well as that of the City of Baltimore. The BDC requests that
favorable consideration is given by the City Council.

i Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra blake/cehill19/11-0728
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